
My name is Paul Hoover and I am a resident of San Diego @ 8555 Rumex lane. I can be 
reached @ 858-484-4237. I am oppose d to the Sunrise Powerlink as a whole because I 
believe the alternative power sources should be explored, but if the Powerlink is necessary, I 
believe the coastal route is better because it uses powerlines and routes already in place. 
  
Paul Hoover 
 
 

From:   'Denise Hoover' <DHOOVER3@san.rr.com>        Sent:  Tue Jan 29 19:42 

To:   <sunrise@aspeneg.com>  Priority:  Normal  

Subject:  Opposed to powerlink 
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